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27 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Work Experience 10 – GCSE Photography Course 
 
Home learning is a crucial aspect of the GCSE Photography course, as it allows students to develop 
their portfolio, which is 60% of their overall grade.  
 
To support your child with the completion of photo shoots outside of the classroom, digital cameras 
have been purchased for students to loan. 
 
All photography equipment taken from the school premises must be treated with care and respect. 
Any items lost or damaged must be replaced. 
 
If you are happy for your son/daughter to loan photography equipment, you can give your consent  
via the MCAS App by going to the ‘Clubs’ section and accessing the Year 10 photographic equipment 
consent option. The deadline for this is Friday 8 December 2023. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
    

 
 
 
Miss N Treble 
Curriculum Leader of Art 
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